
   
 

 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*** Just a reminder that we are a nut aware school *** 

 

 

 

School Dinner Arrears 

School is currently owed £97.25 for 

school dinners. Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 
regularly checked.  

 

ParentPay Accounts 
As of today, 87% of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support 
and cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their 
account, even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the 
system.  Thank you! 

 
 

Lunches 
 

w/c 15th May 2023 – Week 2 

  

Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 12th May 2023 

Summer 1 – Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards 
Spring 2 food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via ParentPay.  
Thank you.         
  

Head Lice and Nits  
Please note that there has been a couple of reports of head lice in school. Please could you 
regularly check your child's hair and treat if necessary. Please click here to view the NHS 
website for further information. Thank you. 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/


   
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
This morning the College students in Animal Care have been learning about the dangers of 
Sycamore Saplings to horses. The students went to the horses’ summer grazing and filled 3 
buckets with them.  What a good mornings work!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 

Official Outdoor Play Equipment Opening Day 

 

Friday 9th June from 1:00pm 
 

Stalls, Refreshments, Raffle, Tombola 

 

Please join us for a fun filled afternoon

 

If you have any unwanted gifts or other items that could be used as raffle or 

tombola prizes and any second-hand books please send them into school.  

Any funds raised on the day will go towards our minibus fund. 

 

Hope to see you there      
 



   
 

 

 
 
This week, our 3rd year College students went on the Peat Rigg residential. During the week 
we've completed a river walk, abseiled, zip lined, done a low ropes course, canoed, been a 
pro archer, crate climbed and learned bush crafts. During the trip they've all shown excellent 
resilience and perseverance! They've tested themselves and conquered their fears, all while 
being respectful and helpful teammates! They've learnt tons of skills, including orienteering, 
and one of our students even learned how to belay the staff down the abseiling course! 
They've developed their independent skills and shown great maturity in an unknown 
environment. We couldn't be prouder of the students and the exceptional tenacity they've 
shown!  
 
Well done!!! 

 



   
 

 

 



   
 

 

 
Sid’s Terrible Truths! 

 
                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
1: Did you know? 
The Volkswagen Beetle was commissioned by 
Adolf Hitler. 
 
 
2: Did you know? 
It is thought that when Napoleon was most 
powerful during when the Treaties of Tilsit were 
signed, he had a rabbit hunt to celebrate the 
moment. He proceeded to be attacked by a horde 
of rabbits of which he had to flee from before he 
lost his ankles! 
 

      Volkswagen  
                 & 

The killer rabbits 

 


